
From: Jacki Baulch [mailto:jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 14 August 2017 11:08 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Rachel Liebhaber; Jessica Light; Kate Thomson; Karen Van Gorp; Chris Klepper (Business SA); 
Katie Biddlestone 

Subject: 4 yearly review of modern awards - Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 - AM2014/209 & 

AM2016/28 

 
Dear Vice President 

I write to confirm that APESMA, like SDA and the Pharmacy Guild, have no concerns with the 
proposed Determinations contained in Decision [2017] FWCFB 4029, issued on 1 August 2017. 

Regards 

Jacki Baulch 
Senior Industrial Officer 
  

 
  
P: (03) 9695 8804 
E: jbaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au 
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